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Effective 1 December, 2016, container terminal operations for all shipping lines would be shifted from the Port of 

Doha to the newly built Port of Hamad, as advised by the Qatar Port Management Company. 

 

 M.V. Al Bidda voyage 627E will be the last vessel to call at the Port of Doha and is expected to arrive on 28 

November, 2016. 

 

 M.V. Al Yasra voyage 647E will be the first vessel to call the Port of Hamad and is expected to arrive on 1 

December, 2016.  

 

The port code to be used for documentation purposes for the Port of Hamad will be QAHMD. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

United Arab Shipping Agencies Company (Qatar) WLL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Disclaimer: This text has potentially also been translated into local language(s). In the event of any conflict or discrepancy between the local 

language and English version, the English version shall prevail. 


